
The Bar Association of India

Cordially Invites You to the 

35th POLA Summit

followed by
New Delhi International Rule of 

Law Convention, 2025

New Delhi from 27th to 29th August, 2025

30th – 31st August, 2025



Dear Colleague,

We are pleased to announce that the Bar Association of India will be hosting the 35th 
POLA Summit in New Delhi from 27th to 29th August, 2025. The New Delhi 
International Rule of Law Convention, 2025 will follow the Summit from 30th - 31st August, 
2025.

The Inaugural New Delhi International Rule of Law Convention was held in the year 2023 
on the broad theme of "Towards a Global Governance Order Centred on Humanism and 
Values and Principles of the Rule of Law and Anchored in Strong, Independent and Efficient 
Legal and Justice Systems" from 15th - 16th April, 2023. In the convention the leaders of the 
legal profession from across the world including from International Bar Association (IBA), 
Union Internationale des Avocats (UIA), American Bar Association (ABA), Inter-Pacific Bar 
Association (IPBA), LAWASIA, World Justice Project (WJP), Azerbaijan, Brunei, Singapore, 
Uzbekistan, France, Cambodia, Taiwan, UAE, South Africa, Nepal, Sri Lanka, Brazil, 
Malaysia, Germany and several National Organisations had participated in the First New 
Delhi International Rule of Law Convention.

In addition to the enriching sessions and discussions, the Bar Association of India is 
pleased to offer an excursion to Agra/Jaipur on 1st September, 2025 for our 
international delegates/ participants following the Convention. This excursion is a 
perfect blend of cultural immersion and networking, providing an opportunity to explore 
India’s rich heritage while fostering deeper connections among participants.

Unfortunately, the Bar Association of India will not be able to bear the expenses of travel to 
New Delhi and accommodation of the delegates, however cost of all other arrangements 
including pickup and drop from the Airport, Reception, Lunches and Dinner and one day 
excursion shall be borne by the Bar Association of India. 

We encourage you to mark these dates in your calendar and make every effort to attend this 
significant gathering of legal minds. It is an occasion to not only gain insights into the 
evolving landscape of law and justice but also to contribute to the shaping of the global 
legal frameworks with the global south in focus.

We will communicate further details, including the agenda and registration information, will 
in the coming months.

Your presence will greatly enrich the events, and we eagerly look forward to your 
participation.

With regards,
PRASHANT KUMAR
President


